



Herne Hill Forum Committee Meeting Minutes

Tuesday 16th April 2024, The Florence

Present

Committee members: Mary Burguieres (Chair), Giles Gibson (Co-vice Chair), Robert Holden, Clive Rates, Deborah Roslund, Peter Hore, John Frankland, Laura Assersohn and Jasia Warren.

Apologies

James Leabeater (Treasurer), George Hornby (Co-vice Chair), Maude Estwick, Jim Davidson.

Declarations of interest None

Minutes from March Agreed subject to changes suggested by Mary.

Matters arising

- New A1 4mm Correx boards for hanging posters – Deborah to investigate purchasing
- Finances to be a standing agenda item for discussion

Item	Summary and actions	Responsible
1	GLA Hustings 24th April	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Six candidates for London Assembly invited – one candidate from each party. Questions from local people in advance and from floor then each candidate to be given three minutes each. Mary to brief each candidate. Giles to MC. • To circulate info on social media. Invite Safer Neighbourhood Forums. John Frankland will notify police. Mary will draft rota of actions. 	Mary, Giles, Jasia, Clive, John, other volunteers
2	Festival of Sport	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Positive responses to initial idea. Clive will develop initially but will need team of people to deliver project. • Predominantly not for profit but with some commercial enterprises • Autumn at earliest, probably for next year. 	Clive, committee members and volunteers
3	Crime Meeting	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Invite same stakeholders to report back progress • Provisional date Wednesday 5th June 7-9pm – need to book hall if available. 	Mary, Giles, Jasia, All Committee Members
4	Community Stall	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Volunteers required for 5th May 	
5	AOB	
	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Individual required Monday 22nd May to open and close piano – Clive kindly volunteered 	



- | | |
|---|--|
| <ul style="list-style-type: none">• Mary meeting with other community groups, including Herne Hill Society Chair, Becky Tee• Robert is liaison person for Lambeth Forum Network• Mary will be link into Southwark arrangements for supporting forums and community groups (there isn't a Southwark Forum Network) | |
|---|--|

Next meeting: 21st May 2024